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Memorandum 

To: Parents of Wayan Bus Route Students 

From: School District 150 

Date: 1/14/2014 

Re: Wayan Bus Route 

The Soda Springs School District #150 Board of Trustees will be discussing paying 

in lieu of transportation costs to parents of students who are transported from Wayan 

to school. In lieu of is offered to parents when transporting students by bus becomes 

inefficient due to safety concerns or lack of ridership. In lieu of is paid at .45/mile 

per family to and from school plus $10.00 a month. In lieu of is not paid for days 

that students are not traveling from the established site.  

This discussion will take place at the board meeting on Wednesday, January 15, 

2014 at the School District Office at 250 East 2
nd

 South. 
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